

Ontario Ombudsman – Closed Meeting Investigation July 12, 2022

Presented To:	City Council
Meeting Date:	March 21, 2023
Type:	Correspondence for Information Only
Prepared by:	Eric Labelle Clerk's Services
Recommended by:	General Manager of Corporate Services

Report Summary

This report provides information on the findings of the Office of the Ontario Ombudsman of a closed meeting investigation regarding a closed meeting held by City Council on July 12, 2022. Correspondence in English and French from the Office of the Ontario Ombudsman detailing findings that the municipality complied with the open meeting rules for the meeting in question is attached.

Relationship to the Strategic Plan, Health Impact Assessment and Community Energy & Emissions Plan (CEEP)

This report refers to operational matters and has no direct connection to the Community Energy and Emissions Plan.

Financial Implications

There are no financial implications associated with this report.